
ARROYO DEL 
OSO PARK

Clean-up Day 
5:30 pm 
Rio Rapids Soccer Club is participating in a community service event to help 
keep our parks clean! Players and coaches will beautify Arroyo Del Oso park 
by ridding it of litter and waste. If your team is interested in joining the 
event please contact kiva.gresham@riorapids.org. 
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